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I have not seen a fiscal statement on any of the 2A bills that have been put forward. I 

have not seen one thing that will improve public safety. These bills only put a burden 

on law abiding citizens not on criminals. 18 year old are old enough to fight to protect 

our country, handle automatic weapons and handle explosives. Why do we continue 

to go against law abiding citizens with unconditional laws and then litigate in court 

with taxpayer money.We have a lot of problems and it’s not the law abiding. 


